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The nymphaeum at Jerash. One of the marvellous classical sites described in John Bithell's account
of his visit to Jordan (pages 14 to 19). The Association for Roman Archaeology will conduct a ten-day
study tour of Roman Jordan in October 2011. Photo: © John Bithell.























































